
Senator Monica R. Martinez 

NYS Third Senatorial District 

J 

250 Veterans Memorial Highway, Suite 3B-41 

Hauppauge, NY 11788 

Senator Martinez, 

The ____________Fire District is requesting the status of the bill passed in both houses allowing certain 

Fire District titles to be included in the 25-year retirement program regardless of tier. This was 

introduced last year and was unanimously passed in both houses. It is our understanding that this is just 

waiting for the Governor's signature. There is no cost to New York State for this legislation. The cost will 

be incumbent on the Fire Districts and retirees. 

We thank you in advance for your consideration with this matter and look forward to hearing from your 

office soon. 

Respectfully,


















